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PRESIDENT

REPUBLIC OF MALDIVES
Male'
19 April 2001

His Excellency Mr. Kofi A. Annan,
Secretary-General of the United Nations,
United Nations Head Quarters,
New York,
United Sates of America.

Dear Secretary-General,

1 2 JFebruary 2001 informing me of
the High J^gyM JEtgrgovej^ Financing for Development to be
held in 2002.

As we agreed at the Millennium Summit, the problem of
mobilising resources needed to finance development projects is an important
issue that needs to be addressed urgently. As a small developing country, our
ability to attract the necessary finance for our development is constrained by
several limitations. It is my earnest hope that the Intergovernmental Event will
have far-reaching implications for smaller countries like the Maldives in
alleviating some of these constraints.

Considering the significance of the event to the Maldives, I can
assuje_you of jr\y full _ support^ and the co-operation of my government for the

v^ of my government to keep m
touch wjth.the developments.

With deep respect and personal regards,

MaumoorvAbdul Gayoom



juL-ia»

O X 0 0 X X

X

PERMANENT MISSION OF THE REPUBLIC OF MALDIVES TO THE UNITED NATIONS

800 Second Avenue, Suite 400E, New York N.Y. 10017, United States of America

Tel: (212) 599 6195, 599 6194 - Fax: (212) 661 6405 - E-mail: mdvun@undp.org

Ref. No. 2001/UN/94

The Permanent Mission of the Republic of Maldives to the

United Nations presents its compliments to the Office of the Secretary-General

of the United Nations and has the honour to forward herewith a closed cover

from His Excellency Mr. Maumoon Abdul Gayoom, President of the Republic of

Maldives addressed to His Excellency Mr. Kofi A. Annan, Secretary-General of

the United Nations.

The Permanent Mission of the Republic of Maldives to the

United Nations would be most grateful if the Office of the Secretary-General of

the United Nations would kindly accept the closed cover and forward the same

to its high destination at its earliest convenience.

The Permanent Mission of the Republic of Maldives to the

United Nations avails itself of this opportunity to renew to the Office of the

Secretary-General of the United Nations the assurances of its highest

consideration.
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